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Dear Oluwaseyi, 
 
7A Canfield Place London NW6 3BT 
 
It has come to my attention that a planning application has been submitted for the 
above property for installation of two windows to the rear of ground floor flat.  
 
Unfortunately we have no option but to object to the installation of windows. This site 
is adjacent to London Underground operational railway and poses a potential risk to 
the safety of our structures, passengers and staff. 
 
The reasons for our objection are: 
 

 These windows open directly over the railway – London Underground would 
normally object to such proposals for the safety of the railway 
 

 These windows cannot be installed or maintained without entering London 
Underground land – again, unacceptable risk to the safety of the railway 
 

 Windows on this elevation are subject to a relevant Legal Agreement and may 
require varying of, at least, the 1944 Agreement in respect to windows and 
openings overlooking the railway at 1 to 11 Canfield Place 

 
This property is a Network Rail asset and they should be consulted directly. 
 
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Shahina Inayathusein 
Information Manager 

Email: locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk 
Direct line:  020 3054 1365 

 

Your ref: 2016/6839/P  
Our ref: 20403-SI-B107 
 
Oluwaseyi Enirayetan 
Development Management 
planning@camden.gov.uk 
 
03 January 2017 


